
Chairman Baldridge, Vice Chair McClain, Ranking Member Sheehy, and members of the House 

Transportation Committee, I appreciate the opportunity to offer proponent testimony on 

House Bill 31. 

As an individual with a disability I believe that we need revamp our accessible parking and the 

relevant parking permits. I have heard of people occupying two spots instead of one, parking the 

way, the wrong people using them, and also people who have abused the privilege. With that 

being said, this is why I believe we need to revamp it. 

I respectfully ask for your support of this legislation. Thank you all for your time and I am happy 

to answer any questions at this time. 


